
Dear Heritage Family,                                      August 13, 2021 

 
Hot lunches will be served starting on August 17th.  Lunches are $5.25 each 

and one extra entrée is available to secondary students for $2.75 more with a 
lunch purchase.  An entrée salad option is available to everyone for $7.00 

and is a great option for people with food allergies.  Secondary students may 

also pick up a Grab & Go pre-packaged food bowl at lunchtime for $7.00.   
 

Parents are welcome to eat with us anytime and you may also order hot lunch 
for the same price!  Please let the office know if you would like to order 

lunch! 
 

Your tuition account will be billed with each lunch order and is due upon 
receipt of your monthly statement.  Your previous month’s tuition/lunch 

account balances must be current if your child would like to order.   
 

Lunches must be ordered by 10:00 a.m. in order to receive lunch.  If your 
student forgets their lunch, they may call you or to take our cold emergency 

lunch option for $5.25, which includes a noodle cup or sandwich, yogurt or 

cheese, and fruit.  Students may sign up for lunch during attendance / second 
hour attendance, in the commons area during snack-time, or call the front 

desk if you are going to arrive late.  Because we prepare the food to order, 

whatever the student is signed up for is what they will be served. 
 

We try to keep the kitchen free from common allergens, like tree nuts, 

peanuts and latex, but unfortunately, we cannot accommodate every dietary 

need.  Some hot lunch items may be ordered gluten-free or dairy free.  ☺ 
 

The menu is available on the website under calendars.  Some changes may 

occur due to lack of availability. If you have any questions on what is being 

served, you are welcome to contact me at the school: 970-494-1022 or at 
library@heritagechristian.info   
 

Thank you, 
 

Monica Sheppard 

mailto:library@heritagechristian.info

